
From:    Hamish Kyle 

Sent:    Tuesday, 15 July 2014 3:36 p.m. 

To:    telco 

Subject:   Attn Jessica Bevin 

 

 

Hi Jessica 

 

I understand you are receiving feedback from RSPs around the latest Chorus commercial offers? 

 

We support these initiatives and are pleased with the proactive and positive attitude Chorus has 

shown in developing products for the business sector. These new Chorus offerings will enable FX 

Networks to innovate and differentiate services to our business and government target market. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Hamish  

 

 

Hamish Kyle 

Head of Market & Regulatory 

 

FX Networks Limited 

 


